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Dear Viking Parents and Carers 

HRH Queen Elizabeth II State Funeral – Bank Holiday: Monday 19th September 2022 

Following the announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death of our sovereign, 

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, a period of National Mourning has started and will 

continue until the end of the State Funeral. The official date of the State Funeral is 

Monday 19th September 2022.  

This day will be a bank holiday therefore Chilton Primary School, Ramsgate Arts 

Primary School and Upton Junior School will be closed on this day as a mark of respect.  

The Department for Education has stated ‘…normal attendance is expected throughout 

the National Mourning period, other than the bank holiday.’ 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s school office and / or visit the 

school website.  Further reminders will be posted via MCAS. 

Warmest wishes 
 

Mrs M Lewis 

Executive Headteacher 


